GOVERNMENT OF ANDHRA PRADESH
Tribal Welfare Department
Letter of Appreciation

Sri. G. Vijay Kumar (M.A)
Deputy Director (Tribal Welfare)
ITDA, Paderu, Visakhapatnam
Andhra Pradesh — 531024.

To

Institute of Aeronautical Engineering (Autonomous)
Dundigal, Hyderabad

Telangana - 500 043.

Sub: Appreciation for your remarkable contribution to the project.
Dear Sir,

I, on behalf of Tribal Welfare Department ITDA, Paderu , Visakhapatnam District, would like
to sincerely appreciate and express our Special Appreciation towards Institute of Aeronautical
Engineering (Dr. L V Narasimha Prasad — Principal & Mr. A. Srikanth — Assistant professor)
Hyderabad, for A School Awareness Programme under Schedule Tribe (ST) Category on Real-Time
Applications of Sensor Based Smart Home Appliances was held from 2019- 20 academic year under
Interdisciplinary Cyber Physical System (ICPS) Department of Science and Technology (DST)
New Delhi, India.

They organized a program on awareness about the different types of sensors used in real time
applications, understand the processes that supports the different types of sensor kits for home
appliances and to get knowledge on micro controllers and connection between sensor and controller at
GTW Ashram Schools Paderu. This letter is for their quality of work and commitment. Hope the team
continues to serve more and more.

The professional approach of you and your entire team would be of great help to our school
students and the knowledge that you shaped out of your experience was an added value.

Wish you and your entire team a great success for your future endeavors.

With best Regards
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DeplsrDirector(FribabWelfaye)
ITDAyRaderu;, Visakhapatnam
-531024.




